Dike, Darlene

From: Simon Carroll

Sent: 30 November 2014 11:16
To: Planning

Subject: Kentish Town Station - stalls

Dear Sir/ madam

| find it shameful that you are proposing to replace the fruit and veg stall at Kentish Town station
with a restaurant.

The area has more than enough fast food chains, in fact through poor planning it seems that how
you see the future of Kentish Town Road. Do all these unhealthy shops fit in with your health
agenda? It seems completely hypocritical when looked at at the same time as the money you
spend promoting healthy living.

The stalls sell cheap(er) fruit and veg than the supermarkets and are heavily used by local people.
This change certainly does not benefit local people.

Is it part of the gentrification process of driving working people out of the area?

regards

Simon Carroll

Kentish Town
NW5 1AD



